NOTICE LETTER FOR AMENDMENT OF THE

UNIFORM TAX EXEMPTION POLICY

December 18, 2019
Re:
Town of Hempstead Industrial Development Agency 


Re-Adoption of Uniform Tax Exemption Policy

The Town of Hempstead Industrial Development Agency (the “Agency”) proposes to amend and re-adopt its Uniform Tax Exemption Policy, adopted on October 25, 2018 (the “Existing Policy”).

The proposed amendment and re-adoption of the Existing Policy (the “Re-Adopted UTEP”) is necessary for the Agency to continue to provide financial assistance to various business entities to acquire, locate, construct, renovate, equip and/or expand in the Town of Hempstead, New York (the “Town”), which would generate additional revenues, housing and employment within the Town.

On January 2, 2020, at 10:00 a.m. at 350 Front Street, 2nd Floor, Old Courthouse, Hempstead, New York, the Agency will hold a public hearing with respect to the Re-Adopted UTEP.  We are providing this notice to you, pursuant to Section 874 of the New York General Municipal Law, as a chief executive officer of a taxing jurisdiction located within the Town in order to notify you of the proposed Re-adopted UTEP.  Prior to taking final action on the proposed Re-adopted UTEP at such meeting, the Agency will review and respond to any correspondence received from any affected taxing jurisdiction regarding such proposed Re-adopted UTEP.  In addition, you or your representatives are welcome to attend such public hearing, at which time you will have an opportunity to address the Agency regarding the proposed Re-adopted UTEP.

Very truly yours,

TOWN OF HEMPSTEAD INDUSTRIAL DEVELOPMENT AGENCY


By:
Frederick E. Parola
Title:
Chief Executive Officer
